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Greetings to our New Lebanon neighbors! 

We are just looking to take a moment of your time to introduce ourselves to you.  We are 
the members of the stone church located across from the High School on State Route 22 
in New Lebanon.  Our name is Church of Our Saviour. 

We are a church of the Episcopal Church of the United States.  Our parish began 
worshipping in the valley in 1772.  We then moved to our current structure in 1881 after 
completion of the construction of the church (which actually began in 1872).  It is listed 
as a national historic site.  Inside you will find antique stain glass windows and traditional 
Gothic construction.  Attached to it is our rectory, the home of our priest, which was built 
around 1890.  Additional construction included the parish hall and office in the 20th 
century. 

Our Sunday services follow the Episcopal 1972 Book of Common Prayer.  Typically, on 
the first and third Sundays of the month our service includes hymns accompanied by 
either our organ or a piano played by members of the congregation.  After the service we 
have a coffee hour in the parish hall, with light breakfast fare.  In addition, we have a Bible 
Study that meets one evening each week.  We are on Facebook and air our services live 
every Sunday.  We also have a link to attend services or the Bible Study via Zoom. 

We like to think of ourselves not as a "museum of saints", but instead as a "hospital for 
sinners".  We each of us are far from perfect and so we are accepting of the same in each 
of us.  We come together to sometimes work through that brokenness with mutual support 
and sometimes we just simply are "there" for each other quietly yet lovingly.  We openly 
welcome Christians of all denominations. 

We are active in the community with numerous forms of outreach, including the New 
Lebanon school backpack program, the food pantry, community picnics, blessing of 
animals, Christmas toys and cash donations for needy families, and even the Halloween 
Trunk or Treat program. 

If you would like to stop by, we would love to meet you! 

 


